
STATE OP NEW MEXICO

ENERGY and MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

BRUCE KING
GOVERNOR

September 14, 1982

POST OFFICE BOX 2000 
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING 
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 07501 

(505) 827-2434

Southland Royalty Company 
21 Desta Drive 
Midland, Texas 79701

Attention: Mr. K. W. Harbin

Re: Case No. 2456, R-2155
and WFX's-495 and 142 
Injection Pressure Increase

Dear Mr. Harbin:

Based on information and test data submitted by 
your letter of August 7, 1982, the maximum authorized 
wellhead pressure for the following described wells 
is hereby increased to 1700 psi:

Malmar Unit Tr. 3 No. 15, Unit 0, 12-T17S-R32E 
Malmar Unit Tr. 1 No. 2, Unit B, 13-T17S-R32E

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY 
Director

JDR/RJ/fd

cc: Jerry Sexton
R. L. Stamets 
Case File


